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Flemington-Raritan Regional School District
. IS TOMORROW'S
D.r. Kari McGann FUTURE
Superintendent of Schools Flemington-Raritan Schools

50 Court Street, Flemington, New Jersey 08822-1300
Phone: (908) 284-7561 Fax: (908) 284-7656

kari.mcgann@frsd.us

May 11, 2023

Dear Barley Sheaf School Parents and Community Members,

An essential job for a Superintendent and a goal of our district’s Strategic Plan is to recruit, hire and retain
exceptional teachers, support staff and school leaders. As Mrs. Gabruk steps into retirement at the end of
this school year (we sure will miss her!), we will leap forward together in selecting the next Barley Sheaf
Principal.

Parent and community input is an important part of identifying qualities and characteristics of a school
leader. It’s also critical for families to share their opinions on the type of individual they believe is the best
fit for their school. Please, take a moment to complete a survey so that your feedback can be part of the
decision-making process. The survey is linked below:

Barley Sheaf Principal Search Survey
Surveys are due May 18, 2023.

In addition to survey input, I am looking for two parent representatives to serve on the interview
committee. Interview committees uphold confidentiality at all times and assist in interviewing and
recommending candidates for integral leadership and teaching positions in our district. The ultimate
decision on which candidate to extend the offer remains solely with the Superintendent of Schools.

If you are interested in being considered to serve on the Barley Sheaf Principal Interview Committee and
are confident you can uphold the confidential agreement, please email your name and your email address
to laura.bruhn@frsd.us by the end of the day on Friday, May 12. All committee members must attend both
evening interview sessions, which will be held on Monday and Tuesday, June 5 and 6, from 4 to 7 p.m.

Thank you, again, for your participation, commitment and support.
Sincerely,

Dr. Kari McGann
Superintendent
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